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HB 3856 I do not believe this is in the best interests of Oregonians. It is a new tax, it 

would be combersome to enact and we pay quite high taxes already to the state to 

fund ODFW. Also the fact that the excess (which could be a fair amount) goes to the 

general fund should not happen. It has a sunset for credits. Hunting and fishing 

licenses have increased annually to pay for this. These are the people who use the 

services most and the state should support ODFW thru state taxes. Quit making 

committees for everything which uses taxpayer money. 


